
2017-18 Program

Leading your Group to Love God by Loving its Neighbor(hood)
The Leadership in the New Parish certificate is a collaborative, imaginative, and transformational 
training program for ministry leaders. Our neighborhoods and communities help us know who God 
is and expand our sense of the Good News in our place. This certificate equips leaders to see the 
organization they steward as grounded in context, in order to participate in God’s re-creation and 
redemption of their organizations, their neighborhoods, and themselves as leaders.	

Leadership in the 
New Parish Certificate

LEADERS WILL BE 
EQUIPPED & TRAINED TO

•	 Discover the intersections of their 
personal story, the story of their place, 
and the story of the Kingdom of God.

•	 Develop a holistic approach for 
neighborhood and church innovation 
and/or renewal. 

•	 Discern a contextual plan for their team’s 
collaborative engagement within the 
parish. 

THE LEADERSHIP IN THE 
NEW PARISH MODEL INCLUDES

•	 4 High Impact Intensives
•	 2018 Inhabit conference 
•	 Measurable Leadership Plan for your Parish
•	 Downloadable Curriculum Guide
•	 12 Leadership Videos
•	 Access to Private & Public Facebook 

Groups
•	 Networking and Learning Opportunities 
•	 Authentication by The Seattle School of 

Theology & Psychology

Leading by 
Example 

Leading Your 
Group

Leading with 
Collaboration   

Leading through 
Adaption

OCTOBER 18-21, 2017   

JANUARY 17-20, 2018   

APRIL 25-28, 2018   

JUNE 13-16, 2018



COSTS

Leadership in the New Parish is intentional, experiential, and intensive. 

The actual cost per leader is $3,650. 

Participants are responsible for their own travel and lodging in Seattle, WA. Payment plans are 
available and allow participants to divide the total cost of attendance into installments.

Accessibility
We understand that the work of being a new parish practitioner can mean that funds are not always plentiful for your 
development. Here’s a list of options that past participants have used to make this program more accessible:

•	 Seek denominational funding
•	 Petition for congregational/institutional aid
•	 Crowdfunding/Personal Fundraising within your networks
•	 Grants

The Seattle School believes the impact of this program on leaders and the communities they serve is well worth the 
investment. We offer some grant funding for candidates who have financial or other barriers impacting their accessi-
bility to this training. To inquire about this funding, email lnp@theseattleschool.edu

We understand that every leader’s situation is different and that different funding options may work better than oth-
ers for your unique context. Ben Oldham is the Admissions Counselor for Leadership in the New Parish and he would 
love to come alongside you to talk through the options be suited to your and your community. You can connect with 
him by emailing lnp@theseattleschool.edu. We would love to help make this a reality for you.

Learn more about the Leadership in the New Parish certificate program 
and the application process by visiting theseattleschool.edu/lnp
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